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Attendance:
Brent Jenkins (Vice-President  Pub’s and Prom), ECET, Southern Polytechnic
Tyson Hall (Chair, Computer Eng.), School of Computing, Southern Adventist Univ.

Tim Wilson (Vice-Chair Electrical Eng.), Computer Software Eng, Embry-Riddle Aero Univ.
Michael Woo, Civil & Environmental Eng, The Citadel

Ken Brannan (Newsletter Editor and Webmaster), Civil & Environmental Eng, The Citadel

John Uhran (Zone II Chair), CSE, Univ. of Notre Dame

Tulio Sulbaran (Secretary/Treasure), School of Construction, University of Southern Mississippi
Cecelia Wigal (President), College of Eng. & Comp Sci, University of Tennessee at Chattanooga

Keith Plemmons, Civil & Environmental Eng, The Citadel

Barbara Thomas (President-Elect), SWE, Southern Polytechnic State University

Callie Melton, Continuing Education Center, Southern Polytechnic State University

Ray Seyfarth School of Computing, University of Southern Mississippi
Andrew Strelzoff (Secretary Software Eng), School of Computing, University of Southern Mississippi
Paul Palazolo (Secretary Awards), Civil Engineering, University of Memphis

1. Wigal opened the meeting at 3:05 p.m. with those attending introducing themselves.
2. Sulbaran passed the meeting minutes from the Fall 2006 Conference Planning Meeting. Motion was made by Paul Palazola with second by Barbara Thomas to approve the resolutions.  The meeting minutes was approved unanimously.
3. Paul Palazolo presented the 2008 conference information. The ASEE-SE 2008 will be held either on  University of Memphis on campus or in the Peabody Hotel. The Peabody rooms will probably be $125 per night. If on campus, there are two hotels a Holiday Inn and Folgerman Executive Center (FEC). The welcome reception might be down town (Gipson Guitar) or mid town (no info). Banquet will be in the Holiday Inn. The Key note will be Jim Phillips. Dinner speaker Dr. Rajala which is the National ASEE president elect. There is free parking on campus. The executive board meeting will be in the senior design room. The audio and projection is not a problem. PC will be brought from the University. The book of abstract has already been set-up. Transportation has been set-up. 

4. Barbara Bernal presented a brief overview of the alternative for the conference to be hosted by Southern Polytechnic Institute in Atlanta. Three different hotel options were under consideration. One of the hotel options on the table is the Atlanta country club. Possible places to visit include Coca-Cola and Aquarium. The conference will be held from April 5th thorough 7th, 2009.  The 2009 host institution will distribute the call for papers in the 2008 Conferences meeting in Memphis.

5. There being no further business.  Sulbaran made a motion, second by Plemmons to adjourn the meeting.  Motion passed by voice vote. The meeting adjourned at 4:20 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Tulio Sulbaran
Treasure-Secretary
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